
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Please ask for: Ian Gillhespy 
 
Date 13 July My Ref IG01let Your Ref       
 

Dear Mr Johnston 
 
Re: Notices of Statutory Land Transfer for Ridgeway School and Coombe Dean School 
 
Thank you for your letter of 13 April following the Plymouth Local Access Forum Members meeting 
of 28 March 2011. I respond to the formal advice as follows. 
 
Ridgeway School 
The Council proposes to exclude the public right of way from the lease to be granted to the 
Ridgeway Academy Trust. 
 
Coombe Dean School 
As a minimum the Council will follow proposal 2 in that the footpath will remain as a permissive 
footpath and be excluded from the lease with Coombe Dean Academy Trust. 
 
Discussions are ongoing in relation to the adoption and dedication of the Coombe Dean School 
footpath as a public right of way.    
 
I trust this response is sufficient for the Forum. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Ian Gillhespy 
Senior Valuation Surveyor (Corporate) 
Corporate Property 
 

Mr R Johnston 
Secretary to Plymouth Local Access Forum 
Floor 1, Civic Centre 
Plymouth  
PL1 2AA 
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